

## **United Nations** Climate Change Secretariat

## **Nations Unies**

Secrétariat sur les changements climatiques

Mr. Mr. Gareth Phillips Project Developer Forum 100 New Bridge Street, London, EC4V 6JA United Kingdom Date:

27 June 2013

Reference:

2013-259-S

Direct line:

+49 228 815 1687

Sent by e-mail to: office@pd-forum.net

Re.: Measures to enhance the CDM project cycle

Dear Mr. Phillips,

Thank you for your letter received on 10 May 2013, which has been made available to the CDM Executive Board.

On behalf of the Chair of the Board, I would like to thank you for presenting your views and proposals on measures to enhance the CDM project cycle. Please be informed that revised drafts of the Clean development mechanism project standard (PS), the Clean development mechanism validation and verification standard (VVS) and the Clean development mechanism project cycle procedure (PCP) are being prepared for the consideration of the seventy-fifth meeting of the Board. Therefore your input for the revision is welcome and due account will be taken of your proposals.

Thank you once again for contacting the Board with your suggestions.

Yours sincerely,

Andrew Howard
Secretary to the CDM Executive Board